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DANCING A STEP IN THE RIGHT DIRECTION
Nathaniel Henderson ‘19 performs at 
Nest Fest. He is the first male to join 
the Dance Team. 

Copy and coverage by Allison Avery and Sarah Fowler, 
photo by Madeline Crespo 

     For the three years I have been on the Eaglecrest yearbook staff, I have 

observed students Revealing that the there is no routine. It’s not just rushing to 

school by 8:20. It’s not just trying to stay awake during your first period class. 

It’s not just trying to slip through the door to avoid the daunting yellow slip. It’s 

not just trying to make it to Chipotle and back in 35 minutes.  

 

     We are more than just red, black, and white. Yearbook has given me the 

opportunities to view student life through a wider lens. I was on the field 

when Ty Robinson ‘21 caught the one-handed touchdown during Grandview’s 

Homecoming game. I took a moment to look back to my peers, to find a joyful 

student section. What I found was a red sea of pom poms being waved through 

the air as students shared a hug with anyone nearby. This Reveals the unity that 

comes out in a game-changing moment.  

 

     The distribution day from the perspective of a yearbook student is much 

different than how my peers perceive it. Everyone is excited to flip to see what 

pages their on. I get a feeling of adrenaline when I get to Reveal what I have 

produced for my classmates. Yearbook has to find the stories that are worth 

telling and choose the memories that people will look back on.  

 

     There is more to us than not only what others see, but even what we see in 

ourselves. This book Reveals to the student body they are worth more than they 

realize. At Eaglecrest it’s important to Reveal to ourselves, our rivals, and our 

peers what we have to offer.  

ReVEAL

“I didn’t expect to end my high school career 
in this way, but I’m so glad that I did. To be 
honest, if I received backlash I would’ve definitely 
questioned my choice to join the team. But 
this school really backed me up and made this 
experience one that I’ll always keep close to 
my heart. I’m so grateful to be a part of such an 
amazingly accepting school and student body. I 
think as time goes on it will only continue to grow 
in this way. I’m excited to see where it eventually 
grows.”
—Nathaniel Henderson ‘19


